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Memorandum 
 
Date: 02/26/25 
 
To:  Station Leaders/Society Presidents/Board of Directors 
 
From: J Johnston Manager, Human Resources 
 
Re: Nominations for Awards/Long Service Recipients 2025 
 
The ‘Call for Nominations” will officially close in approximately five weeks.  
 
Please consider this note as a reminder to put forward a nomination for a deserving member of your 
station/society prior to the closing date of March 31, 2025. 
 
We would especially like to hear from those stations that have yet to put a deserving member forward 
since the inception of the program. 
 
Further, if you are a station leader who is not putting forth a nomination from your station, please 
consider putting your name forward to sit on the Recognition Committee. The Recognition Committee, 
chaired by the CEO, is tasked with reviewing all nominations and recommending to the Board who has 
met the criteria and should receive an award. Interested station leaders can pass their name along to 
Lisa Bradshaw or myself. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
John 
 
 
 


